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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/05/2005

From:     Kevin G. Rhoads

Comment:
As a professional who generates intellectual property I appreciate the various forms
of protection given to these, including copyright protection.  However, the original
intent was to secure for a limited time to authors and inventors various rights in 
order to promote publication and both the short term commercial interests and the 
longer term public interests which most definitely included having works fall into 
the public domain.  

So-called "Orphaned works" are being excluded from the public domain AND excluded 
from commercial exploitation which could generate revenues for authors.  Allowing 
some kind of usare to exist, with a provision for those holding legitimate interests
in the works to be recompensed, should they come forward and desire such 
compensation, perhaps along
the model of  compensating for public playing of songs over radio channels, would be
to the benefit of all.
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